






August 12, 2009

Dear ________________,
      Thank you for agreeing to meet with us on September 24 in Washington, DC to discuss the Bradley Graduate and Post-Graduate Fellowship Program.  We look forward to learning, from your experiences as a faculty nominator, how we might evaluate and improve its effectiveness.

      To help you prepare for our meeting, I’m enclosing a brief historical overview and description of the Fellowship Program.

      We will be meeting at the Hudson Institute, 1015 15th Street NW, Suite 600, at 11:00 AM and will conclude no later than 3:00 PM.  Please contact Terri Famer in our offices for assistance with travel arrangements.  Her number is 414-291-9915. She may also be reached by email at tfamer@bradleyfdn.org. 
       Again, thank you for your assistance. 
Sincerely,

Michael W. Grebe
